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Communications 

Department of Health holding consultations on 
Nunavut Nursing Act 

Start Date: March 15, 2022 
End Date: April 14, 2022 
Iqaluit, Nunavut  30 sec 

The Department of Health is holding community and professional consultations on the 

Nunavut Nursing Act. The Department is consulting the public, nursing professionals, 

nursing employers and other health care professionals to help inform possible 

legislative amendments. 

A discussion paper has been posted at 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/health/information/legislation-and-policy-0 for review.  

Comments and feedback can be directed to: 

Email: chiefnursingofficer@gov.nu.ca  

Fax:  867-982-3256  

Mail:  ATTN: NURSING ACT Legislation  

 Department of Health  

 P.O Box 390 

 Kugluktuk, NU  X0B 0E0. 

The deadline for submissions is April 14, 2022. 
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